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QUESTIONS - ANSWERS - CLARIFICATIONS 
 

CITY OF STOCKTON 
WEBER POINT EVENTS CENTER REHABILITION – PHASE 1  

CITY PROJECT NO.: WP22003 
DEADLINES FOR QUESTIONS: February 10, 2022, 2:00 p.m. 

 
 

1. Would City allow Contractor(s) to visit the job site before bidding the project. 
 

       Answer:  
- Yes.  
- Non-Mandatory Job Walk for Weber Point Events Center Rehabilitation–Phase 1 

project is scheduled on February 10th, 2022 at 10 a.m.  
- Due to the Covid pandemic, Masks and Social Distancing are necessary during 

the Job walk. 
 
 

2. Considering how important it is to stabilize the existing structure before removing 
or releasing any of the structural cables in order for the existing masts to not move 
or fall over. Does the engineer want the “erection cables” tensioned to any specific 
specification or is that left entirely up to the Contractor? 
 
Answer:  
As per Craig G. Huntington, it will be acceptable for the erection cables to be pulled 
taut, without measured force.  If it is preferred to incorporate a 7/8” or larger 
turnbuckle into the cable assembly in order to provide adjustment, that will also be 
acceptable. 

 
 

 
 


